
 
April 12, 2025 Board Meeting Brief 
By Tyler Newton, Board President 

 
 

●​ FFA, FBLA, Robotics, Choir - Congratulations to the students involved in these 
activities 

●​ H&H Logo and Branding Development - Design team has been hired to help 
assist a committee of Heartland and Hampton schools in developing a new logo 
for the H&H Bearcats. 

●​ Building / Construction Update - Reviewed 4 week look ahead and expenditures 
●​ Bin Site Development -  Discussed future ideas in developing new area. 
●​ Annual Report -  Reviewed Annual Report and encouraged our patrons to review 

when released. 
●​ Summer Projects - Discussed priority and cost of future Improvement Projects for 

Summer 25, 26, & 27. 
●​ Compensation Review - Approved compensation for Superintendent, Principals, 

Certified Staff, & Substitute Teacher Rate. 
●​ Approved Mainstay proposal for cameras and door locks for update security and 

door looks along with IT and PA system in new additional classrooms. 
 
 

 


